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Better Brackenbury – Acknowledgment Receipt of Recommendations Report 

 

Dear Brendan, 

 

Thank you for your email dated 18th March 2022 and the Recommendations Report you 

have submitted on behalf of the Better Brackenbury Working Party. 

 

Having reviewed the Report, I can see that it provides a comprehensive summary of the 

fantastic work the Better Brackenbury Working Party have undertaken over the past six 

months, to set out a vision for Brackenbury. 

 

I would like to personally thank you for your contributions in getting to this point and 

developing an outstanding vision for the Village. Please do extend my thanks to all other 

members of the Working Party for their continued dedication and inputs to the group.   

 

Now that the Recommendations Report has formally been submitted to me, the Transport 

Strategy Team will work together with the Traffic, Climate Change and Parking Teams to 

assess the aspirational proposals put forward, and confirm feasibility, impacts and costing 

assessments of the proposals.  

 

Following this feasibility exercise, the Council will consider the series of measures required. 

Any design proposals and anticipated implications will be subject to wider formal public 

consultation.  I anticipate this wider public consultation to take place in July of this year.  

 
I am confident that further development of the Better Brackenbury initiative will contribute 

towards the Council’s set target for the Borough to be net carbon zero by 2030, and help 

to promote healthier and greener travel options, and improve biodiversity. The Council 

look forward to working with Better Brackenbury to achieve this. 

 

If you need any further information, feel free to contact me using the email address at the 

top of this letter. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 
Councillor Wesley Harcourt 

Cabinet Member for the Environment 

Hammersmith and Fulham 

mailto:Wesley.Harcourt@lbhf.gov.uk

